
 
Tuscaloosa Amateur Radio Club 

Agenda  
March 12th, 2018 

Roll Call of Officers:  
√President: Jeff Maxwell, KK4SXA  
Vice President: David Prestridge,KM4UGI 
√Secretary / Treasurer: Michael Krueger, KI4OXX 
√Repeater Trustee: Tommy Howell, KG4MPU 
Net Manager: David Prestridge,KM4UGI 
 

Membership: Signed in on sign-in sheet. 
Dues are being collected, we have 24 Members renewed to date. 
Membership renewal cards were mailed, received 24 renewals to date. 

 
Old Business:   

Everett Sharp will build antennas for Field Day. 
Vince Busche has secure a location, Northport Civitan Club to set up stations for 
Field Day 2018 
Rusty Lee has secured our call, W4A. 
Portable 2 Meter antenna build, James Simms and Jack Rigg are interested. 

 
New Business:  

Mayor's 5K and ½ Marathon will be held on March 24th, 2018.  
All interested Communicators can contact Eddie Lary to volunteer to help out. 

 
Treasurer's Report:  

All accounts reconciled  
 
Repeater Trustee: 

Recent storm knocked out the D-Star and 440 Machine. Tommy reset and 
restarted equipment, all back online. 
Also, Tommy is investigating a replacement for the 440 machine. 

 
Net Manager:  

Robby Workman, W9RLW will begin calling the Sunday Night Net. 
 

Guest Speaker / Program for the evening: 
Stan Lee recounted a recent ARES conference he attended and the use of 
upgraded WINS LINK via Email. 
Stan will try to get a speaker from UAB to put on a presentation for the club 
members.  
Also he spoke on the Hamfest scheduled for 1st week-end in May, contact Stan or 
Kirk Junkin to volunteer. 
Storm Spotter Class is scheduled March 22nd, 2018 6:30pm at the Fire College 

√ ​Denotes attended the meeting 


